
Thornton RPA <thorntonrpa@gmail.com>

Fwd: Appeal process Cell phone tower - NG Kerk 
1 message

Thornton RPA <thorntonrpa@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 16, 2016 at 6:07 PM
To: Heidi Hector <heidihector@afrihost.co.za>

Hi, I found the map of which residents should have received notices. of the 54 residences, there are 9 members
including Junita and Gregg.
Objections were received from 1 Silveroak and 32 Arixoma.
 
Do we still want to persue this?
 
Regards
Venessa
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Brian Watkyns <bwatkyns@icon.co.za> 
Date: Fri, Oct 14, 2016 at 6:30 PM 
Subject: RE: Appeal process Cell phone tower - NG Kerk 
To: Thornton RPA <thorntonrpa@gmail.com> 
 
 

Hi Vanessa

 

Some residents undertook to  check with the neighbours  as to  who was no�fied and then take it up with the
Planning Department.  I also volunteered to take it up on their behalf once I have the informa�on.  I have had no
feedback.

 

Regards

Brian

 

From: Thornton RPA [mailto:thorntonrpa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 13 October 2016 2:55 PM 
To: Brian Watkyns - Icon <bwatkyns@icon.co.za> 
Subject: Appeal process Cell phone tower - NG Kerk

 

 Good day, any feedback for me on the appeal process?

 

Regards

Venessa Edwards

Secretary TRRA

 

On Mon, Oct 10, 2016 at 9:44 AM, Dowayne Koopman <Dowayne.Koopman@capetown.gov.za> wrote:

Good morning Alderman,
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Can you kindly assist with the query below?

 

Regards/Groete

 

Dowayne Koopman 
Subcouncil 15: Secretary

Councillor Support and Subcouncils

 
Pinelands Training Centre

St Stephens Road

Central Square, PINELANDS 
 
Tel: 021 444 9797 
Fax: 021 444 9811

Direct Fax: 086 571 5332 
Email: Dowayne.Koopman@capetown.gov.za 
Subcouncil.15@capetown.gov.za

 

NB: Please report any and all faults and issues to our C3 Notification helpline and get a reference number.

 

The number is 0860 103 089

Email   contactUS@capetown.gov.za

SMS        31373 (no more than 160 characters)

Or log a service request yourself at  https://www.capetown.gov.za/en/ServiceRequests/Pages/default.aspx

 

P “Do not print this email unless you have to. Go Green! Save our planet. REDUCE. REUSE. RECYCLE.”

 

 

 

From: Thornton RPA [mailto:thorntonrpa@gmail.com]  
Sent: 09 October 2016 09:37 PM 
To: Subcouncil 15 
Subject: Cell phone tower - NG Kerk

 

Good day, please advise what the appeal process is regarding the application to erect a cell phone tower at the
NG Kerk.
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We received a map from Alderman Brian Watkyns indicating which erfs had been notified about the cell phone
tower. Not all the residences marked on the map had in fact received a notification.

 

Please advise what the appeal process is and what the timelines are to submit an appeal.

 

 

Regards

Venessa Edwards

Secretary

Thornton Ratepayers' and Residents' Association

Disclaimer: This e-mail (including attachments) is subject to the disclaimer published at:
http://www.capetown.gov.za/en/Pages/disclaimer.aspx. Please read the disclaimer before opening any attachment
or taking any other action in terms of this e-mail. If you cannot access the disclaimer, kindly send an email to
disclaimer@capetown.gov.za and a copy will be provided to you. By replying to this e-mail or opening any
attachment you agree to be bound by the provisions of the disclaimer.
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